
Thank you to everyone who gave to Chamblee UMC in 2019. It is by your 
generosity that this church continues to do good work in our community. 

Your faithful contributions of time, money, and efforts ensure that we 
continue to be a vibrant, thriving church in Chamblee, Georgia. 

Church Financials

Church Life

All are invited to join a new class, Financial Freedom 1,2,3. It is designed 
to teach people how money works and how to get their money working 
for them. This hour-long session includes videos and interactive discussions 
on topics like Money and Marriage, Debt Reduction, Investing and more. 
Sessions are at 6:00 p.m. in room 225 on the 2nd Tuesday and 4th Thursday of 

the month in 2020. Children and adults are welcome.

Beginning on January 20, all job seekers looking for networking and support 
in identifying job search resources are invited to attend the Chamblee 
Job Search Accountability Group on the first and third Mondays of each 
month.  Meetings will be at 6:00 p.m.; our January 20 meeting will be in 

Room 200.  For more information, please contact Scott Gillispie at 
chambleejobsearch@gmail.com.

Chamblee Methodist Kindergarten and PMO will hold registration 
for 2020-2021 school year for church members and current families 
on Thursday, January 23 from 8:45–9:15 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 
Chamblee Methodist Kindergarten is a faith-based half day preschool and 
kindergarten program for children ages 2-5 while PMO serves ages 9-23 
months. This ministry of our church is SACS accredited and has been apart 
of Chamblee First United Methodist Church for over 60 years. We are proud 
of these outstanding programs and look forward to its continued success. 
If you have questions, contact Mellie O’Keefe, Director of Kindergarten, at 
770-457-2527 or mokeefe@chambleeumc.org, or Chrissy Deegan, PMO 

Coordinator, at pmo@chambleeumc.org

Dunwoody UMC invites 5th and 6th graders and their families to attend 
the UMC-endorsed program Wonderfully Made the weekend of January 
31- February 2. The program discuss sexuality, puberty, and relationships 
from a  Christian perspective. Meals are provided. If you are interested in 

attending, contact Kristyl Kepley, our Chamblee Kids Director, at 
kkepley@chambleeumc.org

A grief support group begins Wednesday, Feb. 5, 2020, from 7:00-8:15 at  
Dunwoody UMC in Room 253. Anyone grieving the death of a loved one 
is encouraged to join. The group will meet weekly and is open-ended. For 

more information, contact one of the facilitators: JoAnn Akers 
678-352-8334, Akersjoann@gmail.com or Dr. Stan Hibbs 

770-668-0350 x-224 DrHibbs@DrHibbs.com.

The missions committee invites you to join us  Wednesday, February 5 to 
learn the latest about our upcoming missions trip to El Salvador, and how 
you can support us.  In addition to our regular menu, come try a taste of 

Pupusa and Horchata, typical Salvadoran food and drink.
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We are thankful for Clayton Scarborough who is our  
acolyte during worship today. 

Acolyte
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Welcome to
CHAMBLEE FIRST UNITED

 METHODIST CHURCH

January 22:
Menu: Pork tenderloin, broccoli, wild rice, and brownies

Program: Discussion of Tablet to Table by Leonard Sweet, led by Pastor Eric in 
Room 200. 

Wednesday Night Supper

Ways To Give
You can give on our website at chambleeumc.org/give or by texting 

Chamblee to 73256 and following the prompts. Thank you for faithfully giving 
to this church and community. 



Welcome! Whoever you are, wherever you are coming from, and 
whatever you have going on, you are welcome here. If you are new 
here, we have a gift for you at the welcome table in the narthex, 
through the doors in the back of the sanctuary. May you experience 
the love of God for you here today.

Children’s Worship | Children are always welcome to be part of our 
worship service; there are children’s worship bags in the atrium 
and narthex for use during the service. In addition, your children 
Kindergarten – 2nd Grade are invited to join our Children’s Worship 
beginning after the children’s moment.
Birth – Pre-K: Room 100
Kindergarten – 2nd Grade: Upstairs Room 215

Interested in joining Chamblee FUMC? Please note it on the 
attendance pad or call the church office to speak with one of  
the pastors.

Prayer Requests
Our members:
Sid Berry, declining health; and Denise (his daughter) as caretaker. 
Susan Burdick, recovering at Emory Rehab (Decatur campus)
Bill and Martha Fallaw, were in a minor car accident, recovering at home
Fran Fancher, recovering at home
Bill George, in need of a kidney transplant
Mary Ann Hubbard, St. Josephs 
C.J. (Carolyn) Johnston, major house fire on 12/19
Bill Robinson, recovering from fall, starting rehab at home
Penny Rose, treatment for lymphoma
Wendell Turner, recovering at home; and Lee as his caregiver
Richard Watts, testing
Kate Winne, recovering at home

Loved ones and others in our community:
David Beasley, friend of Jeff Schulz
John Berberian, friend of David Carter
Betty Connell, sister of Eleanor Wilson, now in rehab
Sarah Davenport, friend of Holly Swing
Cindy Fuller, Kathryn McBroom’s aunt
Elizabeth Goff, Dana Jenkins’ mom, treatment 
David Griffin, Beth Scarbrough’s dad
Richard and Alfie Harker
Chuck Jones
Mother of Lauren Laba
Davida Lambeth Hildebrant, friend of Jan Rowell
Chet Jameson, Andy Jameson’s brother
Martha Lynn, sister of Dave Lynn
Will McDaniel, Andy Jameson’s cousin
Jackie Manus (and wife Linda), friend of Joann Gibson, in hospital
Moi Monroe, brother of Ann Hammond
Ila Nichols, Dean Nichols’ daughter in law
Dr. Harvey Olds, brother of Barbara Olds
Cheryl Partlow, friend of Kathleen Heller & Swing family
Gary Pope and family, friend of Dale and Sharon Dunten
Mary Rieck, Steve Rieck’s mother
Jeff Schulz
Michelle Simpson, daughter-in-law of Martha Simpson
Grandmother of Omar Smith
Al Stephens, Lee Turner’s brother
Dick Wendelburg, Kristin Boyer’s dad and her family, especially her mom
Ron Wright, Susan Matlick’s step brother, recovering from cancer surgery

*If you have a prayer request, please fill out the Prayer Request form in the back of the pew and 
drop it in the offering plate, send an email to prayer@chambleeumc.org, or call the office at 
770.457.2525. In addition to those named here in the bulletin, we also have a prayer team who 
pray for those who wish to remain anonymous, are homebound, or have long-term needs.

11:00 Order of WorshipWelcome to Worship

Monday, January 20
Church Closed  					       Martin Luther King Day
6:00 p.m.                                                    Job Search Accountability  (Rm. 200) 
6:30 p.m.                                                                  Missions Committee Meeting

Tuesday, January 21
7:00 p.m. 			                       Administrative Board Meeting

Wednesday, January 22
9:00 a.m. 				       Pickleball (Gym)
12:30 p.m. 	 Les Misérables Study (Rm. 200)
5:45 p.m. 		   	                              Wednesday Night Supper
6:30 p.m. 				                                 Youth Bible Study
7:30 p.m. 						            Choir Practice

Thursday, January 23
8:45 a.m.			   CMK & PMO Registration 
6:00 p.m.                                                    FIRM Financial Course: Investing 101
7:00 p.m.                                                  Job Search Accountability Committee  
7:30 p.m. 	 AA Meeting 

Sunday, January 26
9:00 a.m.                                                                                           Modern Worship
10:00 a.m.		                                                                    Sunday School
10:00 a.m.  			                         Confirmation Class ( Rm. 225)
11:00 a.m.                                                  	                      Traditional Worship
5:00 p.m.                                                                                  UM Youth Fellowship
	

This Week at Chamblee FUMC

Chiming of the Hour

Greeting & Invocation Rev. Eric Lee

Rev. LeePrayers of the People & The Lords Prayer

*Prayer of Dedication of Offering

*Affirmation of Faith

Mrs. Kristyl KepleyChildren’s Moment

Time of Fellowship

Invitation

Rev. Lee*Benediction

UMH 396*Hymn O Jesus, I Have Promised

OldroydPrelude Pour Thy Light Upon Us From Above 
Mr. Bill Callaway, organist

Choral Call St. Denio
Chancel Choir

* All who are able, please stand
-LARGE PRINT hymnals available upon request

BinckesOffertory Meditation on “Simple Gifts”
Mr. Callaway, organist

SiyahambaAnthem We Are Marching 
Chancel Choir with Mr. Callaway, organist

Sweet, Sweet Spirit UMH 334*Hymn

*Gospel Reading Matthew 5:21-24

Rev. Stacey RushingSermon It’s All About Relationships

Great Is Thy Faithfulness UMH 140*Hymn

KouryPostlude Ceremonial March 
Mr. Callaway, organist

*Doxology UMH 94

UMH 71*Gloria Patri


